
Senator Tony Mendoza, Chair
Select Committee on Biliteracy and Dual Immersion Programs in California 

Invites you to an informational hearing 

Biliteracy and Effective Learning Strategies 
in an Internationalized California 

A discussion on the methods used to prepare our students 
to thrive in a multilingual and globalized society.

For more information, please call Senator Mendoza’s office at (916) 651-4032

Tuesday, December 1, 2015
9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 
Excelsior High School Auditorium
15711 Pioneer Blvd., Norwalk, CA 90650
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